
 

18th Street Sinkor, Monrovia-Liberia. Phone-0777110110  

 
 
 
 

 

ADVERTISEMEMNT FOR CAFETERIA SERVICE 

 

The Liberia Petroleum Regulatory Authority (LPRA) is looking for an individual or 
restaurant with established positive track record in providing culinary services to 
renovate and operate its cafeteria. The cafeteria is located in the basement of its 18th street 
offices.  
 

How to Apply: 
 

Send your expression of interest along with business registration and all other relevant 
documents to info@lpra.gov.lr.  
 
The timeline for expression of interest is from October 28, 2024 - November 8, 
2024.  
 
Please note that ONLY shortlisted entities will be called for interviews. 
 
 
 
Signed: The Management 
 

Liberia Petroleum Regulatory 
Authority 
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